
Hey Church Family, 
 
We are excited to be moving into our new temporary home this Sunday! We are grateful for the 
Lord’s provision for us during these trying days, first in the Merge and now in the “Red Door” 
Hagood. Before we gather Sunday, we want to make sure you have all the informaJon you need 
to make that morning as smooth as it can be: 
 

• The address is 110 Franklin St. 
 

• Remember we will be starJng back all Sunday School this Sunday at 9:30 am. 
o The Ruth, Glenn Davis, and Adam Grubbs classes will be combining and gathering 

in the fellowship hall. 
 

o All other Sunday School classes will be in the EducaJon building. We will make 
sure these classes are easy to find. 

 

o Nursery is also located in the EducaJon building. 
 

• Parking 
o The main parking lot is located at the back of the facility. Please remember that 

parking at this facility is not going to be as simple as at the Merge due to the 
amount of parking spaces available. So, if you can, we ask that families do their 
best to ride together to limit the number of vehicles that need to be parked. 
 

o We will have people in place to direct parking, so be watching for them. They will 
help you find somewhere to park and ensure the process goes as smoothly as 
possible. 

 

o Handicap parking is located in the main lot in the back. You can also drop off at 
the sanctuary – there is a sidewalk that runs all the way from the curb to the 
front doors, and a ramp for accessibility. 

 

• Our Sunday morning service will remain at 10:45 am. 
o Due to the way the Sanctuary is set up, we are asking that everyone enter 

through the double red doors in the front. 
 

o  We are doing everything we can to maximize the seaJng space in the sanctuary 
with the hopes of being able to fit everyone. If we cannot fit everyone in the 
sanctuary, we have an overflow space set up that you will be directed to. 

 
As we se_le into this new home there are bound to be a few hiccups, so please bear with us 
and be flexible. You all have been awesome adjusJng to the Merge in a short Jme and we have 
no doubt that you will adjust just as quickly to this facility the Lord has provided for us.  
 
We can’t wait to gather with you Sunday to worship our great Lord and Savior! 
 
In Christ, 
 
Your Pastors 


